
District 3 Director Candidate 
 
The following member has completed the necessary qualification questionnaire and 
submitted a timely petition signed by 15 Lake Country Power members to be considered 
a candidate for director of Lake Country Power. 
 
Steve Raukar 
It has been a privilege to represent LCP members and their families. In retrospect I want 
to thank the voters of District 3 for your vote of confidence to serve the remaining term 
of the late George Harvey, it was an honor.  
 
Since taking office I have learned a great deal about the world of energy that has 
equipped me to better understand the utility business and members concerns when setting 
and influencing policy at the local, state, and national level. 
 
In addition, per board continuing education policy, I’ve completed the required 
Credentialed Cooperative Director program. The 5 course curriculum provides directors 
with knowledge on a wide range of subjects to more effectively provide leadership. 
 
In summary, I’ve served as an elected official in local governance for a combined 36 
years of public service, and if re-elected I pledge to work cooperatively with my 
colleagues and administration setting policy to guide our collective future and improve 
the delivery of essential services in a transparent, cost-effective and sustainable manner. 
 
Your consideration of my candidacy would be greatly appreciated. 
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